Republic of the Philippines
Province of Bulacan

CITY OF MALOLOS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
FOR OPENING OF BIDS

Pursuant to Letter dated July 1, 2024 issued by the City Mayor Atty.
Christian D. Natividad, scheduling the “COLLABORATION OF GFPSTWG
SENSITIVITY/ENHANCEMENT TRAINING (CONDUCT OF TRAINING
& ORIENTATION ON GENDER SENSITIVITY, GENDER ANALYSIS, GAD
PLANNING & BUDGETING AND HARMONIZED GAD GUIDELINES)
BETWEEN GEDSI FOCAL POINT SYSTEM-CITY GOVERNMENT OF
MALOLOS AND CITY OF DUMAGUETE, NEGROS ORIENTAL” on July
4, 5 and 6, 2024 the Opening of Bids under Invitation to Bid No. 202406013
scheduled on 5 July 2024 is hereby moved to 8 July 2024 at 10:00 in the
morning at Conference Room, 2/F City Administrator’s Office, New City
Hall Bldg., City of Malolos, Bulacan

For gu\dance and’ informatign of all concerned.

ATTY. CYRU .WMKZUELA

CHA PERS , CGM-BAC

CGM-BAC-NOTICE-202403001



